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I support this bill. As a survivor and trying to rebuild some kind of life, paying taxes on 

money that isn't "income" is wrong. Some survivors are now suffering from PTSD and 

if you ask someone who has PTSD, it not only affects one's mental wellness but also 

physical as well. Survivors are paying taxes on their mental disabilities due to 

PG&E's neglect and it's categorizes as "income." Please pass this. It's not right to 

take money from survivors of a horrific event which they had no control. Thank you. 


